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Camdenton Project Office
93 Morgan St.
Camdenton, MO  65020

 DOCPROPERTY "Address2" \* MERGEFORMAT 
573-346-3053
       Fax 573-346-4960
     Toll free 1-888 ASK MoDOT
Mike O'Malley, Resident Engineer

February 25, 2008
Ronnie & Kathy George

15 Woodbridge Rd.

Camdenton, MO  65020-9499

Subject:
Fence Removal Notice


Parcel No. 74

Job No. J5P0592A

Rte. 5, Camden County

This is a fence removal notification for the above project.  If you have any fences that you wish to retain currently located on the right-of-way or in the easements, please remove them before (Notice to Proceed Date).

New permanent fences may be built along the right-of-way, provided there are not easements back of right-of-way line.  If it is necessary for you to build a fence where there are easements, you should build around the easements.  After our work is completed, the fences around easements may be moved back to the right-of-way.

Any fence erected on the right-of-way line should be set so that the stake will be on the right-of-way side of the fence line.  Stakes must not be destroyed or removed, as they will be used during construction.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to call our office.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mike O'Malley
Resident Engineer
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Our mission is taking care of and improving Missouri’s transportation system.


























